
NOTICE OF OPEN MEETING 

 

Notice is given that a Public Meeting will be held on Tuesday, August 22, 2017, from 6:00 to 

8:00 pm, at the office of the Barton Springs/Edwards Aquifer Conservation District (BSEACD), 

located at 1124 Regal Row, Austin, TX, 78748. The purpose of this meeting, which will be 

hosted by the US Fish & Wildlife Service (Service), is to provide a forum for reviewing 

information and asking questions to inform making public comment on both the BSEACD draft 

Habitat Conservation Plan and its accompanying federal draft Environmental Impact Statement. 

Representatives of the Service and BSEACD will be present to discuss these documents, but no 

oral presentations or other formal program is planned, and the meeting will be conducted in an 

informal, come-and-go style for the public.  A quorum of the BSEACD Board of Directors may 

be present during this public meeting, however, there is no formal agenda and no discussion or 

actions will be considered or taken.  


